

January 15, 2025

Dear Patient,

This letter is to inform you that Pamela McShane, MD, is leaving UT Health East Texas. Her last day will be June 3. We know you will join us in wishing Dr. McShane the very best and thanking her for the care she has provided.

Please note that your medical records are available through MyChart for your convenience. If you need help setting up a MyChart account, please visit uthealtheasttexas.com/mychart, or call the clinic, and they will be happy to assist you.

We sincerely value you as our patient, and we look forward to continuing to provide you with quality care. Our goal is to make this transition as smooth as possible. If you need to schedule an appointment after June 3, please call us at 903-877-7916 and we will be happy to schedule a time for you to see one of the other highly skilled providers:

- Megan Devine, MD
- Devanshi Mehta, MD

Mladjen Veselinovic, MD

As always, we thank you for choosing UT Health East Texas and the faculty physicians at The University of Texas at Tyler School of Medicine. We look forward to continuing to care for you. Should you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to call us at 903-877-7916.

Sincerely,

Steven W. Cox, MD

How W. ac mo

President, University Practice Plan | Associate Dean of Clinical Affairs | Professor of Surgery